
Halloween Guidelines 
COSTUMES: 

Students may wear costumes to school on 
Friday, October 29th. Costumes must be 
school appropriate (No blood, play 
weapons, no costume masks, etc.) 
Students MUST wear their face mask to 
maintain COVID protocol.  

TREATS: 
 Students may bring a Non-food item to 
share with their friends, or individually 
wrapped store brought items.  Homemade 
treats are not allowable due to COVID.

Have a safe and healthy Halloween!


